
Bethany approved minutes, 2nd by Yajaira.
Rachelle reviewed meeting norms.

SSC interest forms - We had a few people interested. Vote tallies for 24-25 are as follows:
Shelly Christensen will remain the Chairperson for one more year
Rachel Ferre will be Co-chair again as well
Members voted in are:
David Bowers - 6 votes
Spring Malone - 6 votes
Barbara Young is a runner up member with 5 votes and can be used on votes as an alternate.
Sarah Southworth was voted to be the new Staff Representative.

Chocolate Fundraiser will run April 3rd-17th with the last day to pay funds on April 19th. All
chocolate funds are due back on April 19th.

School Land Trust
For 24-25 $73,431.25 will be received.
The plan is to use it to pay the salary for an extra 5th grade teacher. If we receive more funding
to cover that salary, we have backup plans to use those funds in different ways.

The optional ways would be:

Pay for teacher aides, subs and math intervention.

We will be exiting TSI in 24/25.
Grade 3-6 needs to show 10% growth of the lowest 25% by the end of the year
Grades K-2nd need to show growth by the end of the year in Acadience.

Next year we will have 3 teachers for every grade and Kinder will be 3 full-time classes.

Shelly motioned to approve the budget, Barbara seconds.

Yajaira closed the meeting.

Those in attendance:
Shelly Christensen
Rachel Ferre
Bethany Smith
Barbara Young
Yajaira Martinez
Lisa Dean


